U.N. 364377

22nd January, 1993

Mr. S. Brown
Consultant Paediatric Surgeon

R.B.H.S.C.

Dear Mr. Brown,

He 1s due to be seen at the Renal Clinic on Tuesday 26th
January. I wonder 1if Yyou want to see him before that or on the

same day.

Yours sincerely,

DR. M. -BARAKAT
Registrar to
Dr. M. Savage

Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist
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